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Heck no. We and our employees are already being taxed for ODOT and other 

highway projects we do not benefit from in Central Oregon. Many times in the past 

the Legislature and the Governor have overridden the desires of the people, so we 

don't hold a lot of hope that our opposition will ever be seen or heeded, but we still 

have to make an attempt. 


